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22 June 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Introduction Letter-Mr Techie-Mensah 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and safe. I am Mr Techie-Mensah, the progress Leader for our current 

year 11 cohort, who are now starting to move on, focusing on with their next steps. 

 

For the last six years, I have supported all year 11 groups to and through their exams and will start 

working with year 10 students from this week.   My role involves facilitating their academic progress 

and supporting the wellbeing of our brilliant year 10s.  

 

I look forward to working collaboratively with you throughout the remaining and next academic 

year, to raise the outcome of our all students. Please direct all queries and issues relating to your 

son/daughter to me and I will do my utmost best address them. 

  

Thank you very much. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Techiemensah 
 
Mr Techie-Mensah 

Year 10 Progress Leader 

 
 


